
January flew by and I'm still picking up the pieces. The most notable experience was our trip over
to Bequia. Deb had contacted a young woman over there who was involved in a handicapped
development project with her boyfriend. Before we left for our state-side visit, we had made plans
to visit them at the end of January. We actually made a weekend of the whole thing going over on
Saturday and returning on Wednesday. It was a good visit. Deb had a chance to contribute by
working with the folks (mostly kids) who hadn't had a physio to work with them. She also trained
some of the mothers and helpers to do some of the exercises themselves. She felt pretty good
about it. I just took it easy and followed along (comes naturally). A lot of interesting possibilities
emerged from the visit. There is a Catholic priest there (visiting from Boston) who is interested in
doing development work in the Grenadines specifically. He ‘proposed’ a team of Debbie
(physiotherapist), myself business and employment consultant), a social worker and himself to
work on the team. It would have to be externally funded and nothing since has been said about it.
Joanie and Michael, the couple doing handicap development work, had a similar idea utilizing Deb
and I in similar capacities and living on a boat traveling the Grenadines. Both are rather exotic and
a long shot job possibilities but I don't expect any ‘hard’ offers to come out of it. But it's nice to
think about it as a possibility.

 We're also trying to get a coffee urn donated from one of our back home churches because Joanie
wants to get a dockside coffee and donut stand going to generate income for her project. Haven't
heard a reply to that proposal yet. We're burdening everybody lately. 

The next big event was my transfer to Mktg Corp. Yes, I am finally here and busy! Too busy right
now in fact. I've been collecting Market data every week and now I am in the final stages of typing
up our monthly report. I'm going to be hard-pressed to get everything done this month. Then, next
month (around the end of March) I'll be going to Barbados to work with the BASIS team there to try
to work out a strategy for the future of the Unit here. I've already applied for a PCV to replace me
(in,alas, December!) so it looks that the unit May indeed be a real entity before I leave. USAID has
proposed $20,000 USD for the unit (I could use it now). 

As for the other activities a trip up to fancy, a few dinner parties and a phone call from home but
not much mail).  The year has started with a Bang!
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